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IAYSP-Hungary organized, with the House of European Affairs and Diplomacy, a program titled "Why 

do we need peacekeepers?". The event was held on 6th May 2021. 

 

There were three professionals in this field: Dr. Judit Balázs - professor emeritus, Dr. János Matus - 

university professor and Attila Seprenyi - Colonel military observer. They shared their views and 

experiences on peacekeeping at this time, mainly focusing on Africa. The discussion was moderated by 

Balázs Kelemen the UN Youth Delegate of 2021. 

 

The knowledge and experience these speakers shared with participants was truly valuable. Current 

projects, initiatives of the UN, famous strategies throughout history and a testimony from a Hungarian 

peace soldier on the forefront. Needless to say the audience of nearly 80 young people had many 

questions to ask our panelists! 

 

IAYSP Hungary is looking forward for further collaborations with the House of European Affairs and 

Diplomacy. 

 

 

 


